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  Advanced Dungeons & Dragons, Players Handbook
Gary Gygax,1978 Presents an introduction to
Dungeons and Dragons with information on the
rules, characters, weapons and gear, and game
etiquette.
  Song of Blades and Heroes - Revised Edition
Andrea Sfiligoi,James Hartman,2012-09-22 The
Nominee for the 2008 Origins Award for Best
Miniature Rules returns in an expanded Revised
Edition. Song of Blades and Heroes is a set of
fast play fantasy skirmish rules that can be
played with your existing miniatures. EASY: learn
the rules in one game; use 3 measuring sticks to
measure all distances, no inches or centimeters;
FAST: a game is 30-45 minutes. Play a campaign in
an evening; INEXPENSIVE:5-10 models per player on
a 3'x 3' play area; MULTI-SCALE: any miniature,
any scale; NO WEIRD DICE: standard dice only;
READY TO PLAY: 180+ profiles included, and you can
create your own. NO BOOK-KEEPING; HIGH SOLO
PLAYABILITY; CAMPAIGN RULES; Six scenarios
included; Designer notes; Optional rules to
customize the game. Lots of examples and
clarifications. The game has been scrutinized by a
vibrant, creative community of thousands of
players over a period of four years. Try it and
see how it has brought back the fun in fantasy
miniature wargaming.
  Dungeon Master's Screen Wizards of the
Coast,2002-02 Every Dungeon Master needs a screen
to conceal notes and dice rolls and to have
valuable charts and information close at hand.
This Forgotten Realms accessory includes a 32-page
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booklet of tables and topography and a four-panel
screen containing a wealth of information and
featuring original artwork on the front.
  Neverland Andrew Kolb,2020 Journey into the
world of Peter Pan and its mysterious inhabitants.
The book is a feature-length hex crawl campaign,
filled with endless adventure, adapted from the
tales of Peter Pan, and tailored for an older
audience.
  Advanced Song of Blades and Heroes Andrea
Sfiligoi,2016-03-30 Advanced Song of Blades and
Heroes is the updated incarnation of the award-
winning Song of Blades miniatures system. Play
fantasy skirmishes in any scale, with any models
you already own. With an expanded magic system, an
exciting turn sequence, an optional setting,
weapon rules, an open-source point system, and
combat mechanics that keep players involved at all
times, there is no limit to the epic stories you
can create. 88 full-color pages.
  Island of Empty Eyes Neil Spicer,2012-08-14
Having won the Free Captain's Regatta, the
adventurers must now claim their prize -- the
uninhabited and dangerous Island of Empty Eyes.
After exploring strange ruins and fighting the
island's monstrous denizens, the adventurers must
host a feast for their new peers on the Pirate
Council. But a mysterious saboteur threatens to
disrupt the party. Can the adventurers tame their
island wilderness and protect their influential
guests? Or will they lose the respect of the
pirate lords and fade into obscurity? Continuing
the Skull & Shackles Adventure Path, Island of
Empty Eyes is a Pathfinder Roleplaying Game
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adventure for 9th-level characters. This volume
reveals the mysteries behind some of Golarion's
most infamous pirate legends, as well as new
details on the enigmatic cyclopes. New monsters
from the depths of the sea and exotic islands fill
the Pathfinder Bestiary, while Robin D. Laws
(author of the Pathfinder Tales novel The
Worldwound Gambit) continues his tale of pirates
and lost treasures in the Pathfinder's Journal.
  Conan The Swordsman L. Sprague de Camp,Lin
Carter,Bjorn Nyberg,2002-12-06 Imagine a world of
gods and demons, where men are warriors, women are
beautiful, life is a fantastic adventure, and the
fate of kingdoms balances on the bloody blade of a
fabulous hero: Conan of the iron thews, the blue-
eyed barbarian giant who towers above the savage
Hyborian world. This is the work that relaunched
Conan in both the 1970s and 80s, back in print
after more than a decade. Come live the adventure
again. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
  If Anything Happens I Love You Will
McCormack,Michael Govier,2022-09-27 Unimaginable
loss yields to the power of human connection in
this simple, moving story from the filmmakers of
the eponymous Oscar-winning film. An elegy on
grief. Heavy pain exquisitely rendered. Kirkus
Starred Review Based on the Academy Award-winning
animated short by the same name, If Anything
Happens I Love You is a young adult graphic novel
that follows two parents as they reckon with the
loss of their young daughter, Rose, in a school
shooting. Readers follow Rose from “above” as she
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watches her parents slowly break down under the
weight and pain of their loss. Throughout the
novel, Rose’s soul seeks to help her parents
reconnect. We learn who Rose was and how much life
she lived in her short time. By incorporating a
wide range of characters, her boyfriend, teacher,
and her cat, Rose is able to introduce healing
into the lives of the people she left behind. If
Anything Happens I Love You may be a story about
loss, but in it we see ourselves—in the grief, the
pain, and, most importantly, in the fight toward
human connection, love, and acceptance.
  The Wormwood Mutiny Richard Pett,2012-05-15 The
adventurers wake up in the hold of a ship at sea,
only to discover they've been press-ganged into a
crew of scoundrels, thieves, and buccaneers from
the pirate isles of the Shackles. When they're
assigned to a captured ship as part of a skeleton
crew, the adventurers finally have a chance to
stage a mutiny, but a sudden storm strands them on
an isolated island inhabited by strange monsters?
Can the adventurers survive the dangers of the
island to overthrow their cruel captors and take
control of their own destinies? Will they become
feared pirates with their own ship, or will they
meet their ends in a watery grave? A Pathfinder
Roleplaying Game adventure for 1st-level
characters, this volume launches the Skull &
Shackles Adventure Path. This volume of Pathfinder
Adventure Path also features details on the faith
of Besmara, goddess of piracy, as well as details
on the life of pirates adding new rules and
insights useable throughout this high-seas
campaign. New monsters from the depths of the sea
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and exotic islands also fill the Pathfinder
Bestiary, while Robin D. Laws (author of the
Pathfinder Tales novel The Worldwound Gambit) pens
a tale of pirates and lost treasures in the
Pathfinder's Journal.
  Against the Darkmaster Core Rules Open Ended
Games,2020-12-15
  The Guest-chamber lady Elizabeth Reid Hope,1885
  Mythical Maidens & Curious Creatures Coloring
Book Hannah Lynn,2019-05-28 Escape to a mythical
world with these magical illustrations from artist
Hannah Lynn! Featuring the Whimsy Girls with all
your favorite creatures--unicorns, dragons,
griffins, gargoyles, & more. 25 Designs with *2*
copies of each (for a total of 50 pages to color)!
Measures 8.5x11, pages printed single sided, with
a glossy cover. Suitable for all ages, but
intended for adults and older children due to the
detail in the illustrations. Designs range from
easy to moderate in this book. True to the
artist's personal style, the coloring pages
feature bold, thick lines for ease of coloring
inside the lines. I have quite a few more coloring
books-please view all available titles on my
Amazon Author page by clicking on the author name
under the title of the book. To learn more about
Hannah Lynn, please visit HannahLynn.com!****PDF
Printable option available for purchase on
HannahLynn.com****GET EXCLUSIVE DOWNLOAD COLORING
PAGES ON PATREON.COM/HANNAHLYNN****
  Fabulous and Famous Michelle
Woodworth,2021-11-07 This inspiring story
encourgaes children to learn that they are special
- just as they are
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  Alone Against the Tide: Solitaire Adventure by
the Lakeshore Nicholas Johnson,2021-02-14 Set in
the 1920s, Alone Against the Tide is a solo horror
adventure for the Call of Cthulhu roleplaying
game. You take on the role of an investigator
traveling to the affluent, scenic, and remote
lakeside town of Esbury, Massachusetts. You decide
your pathway through the story by choosing from
the options presented. Your choices not only
affect what happens to your investigator, but also
the fate of Esbury's residents and visitors--even
the town itself!
  Slayer David Guymer,2016-08
  Marvel Multiverse Role-Playing Game: Playtest
Rulebook Matt Forbeck,2022-03-29 INTRODUCING THE
MARVEL MULTIVERSE ROLE-PLAYING GAME! Take on the
roles of Marvel's most famous Super Heroes--or
create entirely new ones--to fight some of the
most dangerous Super Villains in the Marvel
Universe! Join Marvel and Tabletop RPG fans alike
in this upcoming playtest of Marvel's new game.
Co-created by Matt Forbeck (THE MARVEL
ENCYCLOPEDIA, Dungeons & Dragons: Endless Quest)
and packed with illustrations by Marvel's amazing
artists, the PLAYTEST RULEBOOK features a subset
of the rules for the upcoming game--including
character creation and combat--plus an
introductory scenario and full profiles for some
of Marvel's greatest heroes: Spider-Man, Captain
America, Captain Marvel, Wolverine, and more. To
get started, all you need is this book, three
regular dice, and a group of friends. Players who
grab the PLAYTEST RULEBOOK will also have the
chance to offer official feedback on the rules and
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help shape the game for its full release. Don't
miss out on this chance to influence and enjoy the
MARVEL MULTIVERSE ROLE-PLAYING GAME!
  A Concise Treatise on Lycanthropy: With
Annotation and Explanation of Werewolfism.
Including Rare & Obscure Tracts and Essays.
Andreas Shibilis,2019-03-07 Of unknown origin,
Count Andreas Shibilis is said to have been the
King of the Bulgarian Gypsies, sometime in the
19th century. He is also known as a highly skilled
practitioner of the black arts. Shibilis
disappeared without a trace after allegedly being
turned into a werewolf. His other known written
works include several monographs on magic and the
mystification arts. It is also believed that Count
Shibilis authored the mystifying Rohonc Codex, the
extraordinary illustrated manuscript which has
perplexed scholars since it surfaced in the 19th
century in Hungary. There is no record of the
birth or death of Count Andreas Shibilis.Concise
and precise, with all the facts and data on the
subject, laid out simply for the layperson. Put
aside all you have read on lycanthropy. Be
prepared for a firsthand account of werewolfism.
This is a reprint of the singularly unique
original monograph by Count Andreas Shibilis. As
it is the only known work on lycanthopy written by
a lycanthrope. Within this treatise, the reader
will learn the ways of becoming a werewolf,
methods of defense against a werewolf, ways to
lift the affliction of lycanthropy - along with
historical accounts, legends and folklore
regarding werewolfery. Of particular notoriety,
you will read about Edgar Allan Poe - the
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werewolf, as well as the Count himself. In his own
words there is a brief account of how Count
Andreas Shibilis became a werewolf and the
incredible story of how he relieved himself of the
affliction.
  Raiders of the Fever Sea Greg A.
Vaughan,2012-06-19 Now masters of their own ship,
the adventurers can become pirates in their own
right, but they must first rename and refit their
stolen ship. But to be considered equals by the
pirates of the Shackles, they have to prove
themselves worthy of the name. When they discover
a treasure map tattooed on a defeated pirate
rival, the adventurers go in search of buried
treasure. If found, they'll have enough plunder to
return to the Shackles as true Free Captains! A
Pathfinder Roleplaying Game adventure for 4th-
level characters, Raiders of the Fever Sea
continues the Skull & Shackles Adventure Path,
revealing details on Torag, god of the forge, as
well as a gazetteer of locations and menaces that
lurk beneath the waves of Golarion's vast and
varied oceans. New monsters from the depths of the
sea and exotic islands also fill the Pathfinder
Bestiary, while Robin D. Laws (author of the
Pathfinder Tales novel The Worldwound Gambit)
continues his tale of pirates and lost treasures
in the Pathfinder's Journal.
  Tempest Rising Matthew Goodall,2012-04-25 The
adventurers have come a long way since the violent
and desperate launch of their pirate career. Now,
their ship's hold full of loot and plunder, they
make their triumphant return to Port Peril to
present themselves to the Hurricane King to
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officially gain recognition as Free Captains of
the Shackles. But with this recognition comes new
opportunities, as other pirates take action to aid
or hinder the heroes, during which hints of a
hidden plot begin to surface. Maintaining and
improving their infamy eventually sends the heroes
into the notorious Free Captains' Regatta, an
annual race along the fringes of the Eye of
Abendego -- yet this year, more than a
supernatural hurricane lies in wait for those
brave or foolish enough to sail these deadly
waters Continuing the Skull & Shackles Adventure
Path, Tempest Rising is a Pathfinder Roleplaying
Game adventure for 7th-level characters.
  The Price of Infamy Tim Hitchcock,2012-07-03 The
adventurers now have their own island and port,
but they'll need more than one ship to defend it.
They must scour the harbors and docks of the
Shackles to recruit more ships and more crews to
their flag. But when a rival from their past sends
a fleet to attack them, they must defend their
island home. And when they sail to his island to
get their revenge, the adventurers discover a
traitor whose betrayal threatens all of the
islands of the Shackles! Continuing the Skull &
Shackles Adventure Path, The Price of Infamy is a
Pathfinder Roleplaying Game adventure for 11th-
level characters. This Pathfinder adventure delves
into the secrets of the deadly cult of Norgorber,
god of thieves and assassins, and presents new
rules for battles between whole pirate fleets. New
monsters from the depths of the sea and exotic
islands fill the Pathfinder Bestiary, while Robin
D. Laws (author of the Pathfinder Tales novel The
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Worldwound Gambit) continues his tale of pirates
and lost treasures in the Pathfinder's Journal.
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